/\ KYLEMORE’
Ma ' COMMUNITIES

April 15, 2009

Town of Markham

Development Services Commission
101 Town Centre Boulevard
Markham, Ontario

L3R 9wW3

Attention: Linda Irvine, Manager of Parks and Open Space Development
Dear Linda:
Re: Kylemore Yorkton Subdivision
Plan 65M-4065
Construction of Park Block 43
Further to our recent discussion, { am requesting your consideration in permitting Kylemore
Communities to enter into an agreement with the Town of Markham that would permit us to upfront

the construction of Park Block 43 in our Yorkton development.

Schollen and Company have prepared preliminary park development plans for the Block that we are
prepared to review with you at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your consideration of our request and if you have any questions please contact me at
extension 409,

Sincerely,

4 N
Michael Moritgo

Project Manager

10080 KENNEDY ROAD, MARKHAM, ONTARIO L&C INY TEL: Y05-887-5799 FAX: 905-887-5197
wiww. kyl CHIOTCCOMMUEFTEHeS.com
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